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Dear Parent/Carer 

 

There seems to be a bit of confusion regarding the use of the 

lateral flow testing kits. These tests are only to be used when there 

are no symptoms of Covid. 

 

If your child shows any Covid symptoms e.g. cough, temperature or 

loss of taste or smell, you must make an appointment to take your 

child for a PCR Covid test at one of the test centres, and all family 

members must self-isolate until the results are known. Thank you. 

 

Mrs G Leigh 

Headteacher 
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